Dear Belle Vernon Area Marching Band Parent,

With this letter is a Fee Payment Form for your BVA Marching Band member
for the 2022-2023 school year. Fees are collected to cover costs not paid for by
Belle Vernon Area School District. The organization contributes a percentage of
the cost of the band luncheon, a holiday party, a spring banquet, and band t-shirt
each year, maintains the band trailer, purchases senior night items (corsages,
balloons and pictures), compiles a DVD of the marching band season (which the
seniors receive as a gift and others can purchase) and maintains a website. These
are just a few of the major items provided by the boosters.

Prompt payment of fees is very important. Fees are due no later than
Thursday, July 28th, 2022.

Payments can be made by check payable or money order to BVAMBB.
Payments can be given to Pam Sabin (Treasurer). Please return the bottom half of
this form.

Thank you,

BVAMBB
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NAME OF STUDENT:

INSTRUMENTALIST/AUXILIARY:

PAYMENT FEE: $40.00

PAYMENT MADE PAYABLE TO BVAMBB.



